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Hi, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these two consultations. 
 
The Infrastructure and Development Team will respond separately on the Draft Developer Contributions 
Supplementary Planning Document (SPD), this response relates solely to the Draft CIL charging schedule. 
 
Only one observation has been identified in response to this draft document: 
 
- Page 7, Table 1 - The proposed CIL rates should make it clearer that these charges are per square metre 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

 
Infrastructure and Development Team  
 
Development and Regeneration 
South Oxfordshire District Council and Vale of White Horse District Council 
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